
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Students and Parents/Carers  

 
Sixth Form Open Evening: Wednesday 20 November  
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 20 November. We 
hope that you will be able to join us and that the evening will help with making decisions for 
September 2024 and beyond.  

 
In order to gauge visitor numbers for the evening, we are asking visitors to book using this simple 
Google Form. The evening will run from 17:00 to 19:30. There will be short talks from staff and 
students at two points during the evening. Subject teachers and students will be there to talk to 
visitors, and staff from the Sixth Form and SEND teams will also be available to answer your 
questions. All visitors are asked to visit the Sixth Form Study Centre for information about 
Extension Studies, Careers and post-18 options. 
 
The Sixth Form prospectus for 2025 and details of the application process will be launched on 
the new website after half-term. 
 
We guarantee Year 11 students currently at AHS a place in our Sixth Form, subject to meeting 
our entry requirements. Students must complete the online application form which will be 
emailed to them on Thursday 21 November and should be completed by Monday 9 December. In 
the Spring Term, every student will have a discussion with a senior member of school staff about 
subject choices and any current thoughts on post-18 options.  
 
While some students will know exactly which courses to choose now, others understandably have 
no clear idea of the direction they want to take; please be assured that we provide information, 
advice and guidance to help everyone make the best choices over the next few months. All Year 
11 students have already been introduced to Unifrog, the destinations platform we use with 
Sixth Form students. Students will also have an assembly from the Sixth Form team, and an Arts 
and Humanities subject fair before the open evening itself.  

 
We look forward to welcoming everyone to the evening. Parking on the surrounding roads is 
likely to be very busy.  We encourage the use of local car parks or parking away from the school. 
There will be no parking available on site. 
 
We hope you will find it a valuable evening and look forward to seeing you then. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Andrew Skinner 
Assistant Head and Director of Sixth Form 

https://forms.gle/7bBoKLsjjVbfGgFT8

